

APPROPRIATIONS
FOREIGN RELATIONS
SELECT COMMITTEE ON INTELLIGENCE
SMALL BUSINESS AND ENTREPRENEURSHIP
SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON AGING

COMMITTEES:

May 1, 2017

Women's League for Conservative Judaism 475 Riverside Drive, Suite 820 New York, NY 10115

Dear Friends,

It is with great pleasure that I congratulate the Women's League for Conservative Judaism on celebrating 100 years of making a difference in Jewish communities across our nation and overseas.

Since its inception, the Women's League has been a powerful voice for the Jewish community. Now more than ever, it is crucial that America continues to promote democracy and defend our greatest ally in the Middle East. I am proud to learn of all the programs and supportive resources you offer to Jewish women and families, and I am confident you will continue your great work for many years to come.

On behalf of the people of Florida, I congratulate you again on celebrating your 100th anniversary as an organization. I extend my best wishes to you in all your future endeavors and look forward to hearing of your continued success.

Sincerely,

Marco Rubio

United States Senator